Thomas.Baker@ait.ac, 09:39 15/8/97 +07, No Subject

To: Thomas.Baker@ait.ac.th From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: Cc:

Bcc:

X-Attachments:

TOM BAKER

AIT

RE: SEMINAR ON DISTANCE LEARNING

Dear TOM BAKER,

I think I will be able to inform them of the project once we have something definite to propose to them. I will therefore contact them for that purpose. However, if you want to know them personally now, I have no objection to your contacting them directly.

Let me know of the progress of the planning so we can start contacting possible participants.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Center for International Affairs



Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Tom Baker, 15:49 13/8/97 +07, Re: SEMINAR ON DISTANC

Return-Path: <tbaker@cs.ait.ac.th>

X-Authentication-Warning: bazooka.cs.ait.ac.th: tbaker

owned process doing -bs

Date: Wed, 13 Aug 1997 15:49:27 +0700 (GMT)

Fom: Tom Baker < Thomas. Baker@ait.ac.th>

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: Re: SEMINAR ON DISTANCE LEARNING

Dear Prof. Dr. Umaly,

Many thanks for your letter about potential participants from Japan.

One question: Would you like for me to contact Prof. Nakamura and UNU directly, or do you prefer to initiate contact yourself? If it is convenient for you, I am quite willing to do this.

Best regards, Dr. Thomas Baker

On Wed, 13 Aug 1997 cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th wrote:

- > Our Japanese university partner in the APDMEN (Asia-Pacific Distance and
- > Multimedia Education Network) is Bunkyo University in Tokyo. We will most
- > likely involve also the United Nations University since we have been working
- > with them and you had the linkage with them during the Tokyo UNESCO Regional
- > Conference on Higher Education.
- > The co-secretariat of APDMEN is at Bunkyo University and the person

Thomas. Baker@ait.a, 14:24 13/8/97 +07, SEMINAR ON DISTANCE LEARNING

To: Thomas. Baker@ait.ac.th

From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: SEMINAR ON DISTANCE LEARNING

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Dr. Baker.

It was a pleasure meeting you again during the AIT visit. We would like to reiterate our equal enthusiasm in collaborating with you on distance education.

Our Japanese university partner in the APDMEN (Asia-Pacific Distance and Multimedia Education Network) is Bunkyo University in Tokyo. We will most likely involve also the United Nations University since we have been working with them and you had the linkage with them during the Tokyo UNESCO Regional Conference on Higher Education.

The co-secretariat of APDMEN is at Bunkyo University and the person responsible is::

PROF. TOSHIO NAKAMURA
Executive Vice President
Bunkyo University Foundation
3-2-17 Hatanodai Shinagawa-ku
Tokyo 142
Japan

Tel: 813.3783.8300 FAX: 813.3783.6736

Email: bucge@bekkoame.or.jp

Looking forward to our further collaboration.



Yours sincerely, Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Center for International Affairs

13 AUG 1997

Dear Dr. Baker.

4

It was a pleasure meeting you again during the AIT visit. We would like to reiterate our equal enthusiasm in collaborating with you on distance education.

Our Japanese university partner in the APDMEN (Asia-Pacific Distance and

Tom Baker, 21:46 10/8/97 +07, Seminar on distance learning

Return-Path: <tbaker@cs.ait.ac.th>

X-Authentication-Warning: bazooka.cs.ait.ac.th: tbaker owned process doing -bs

Center for International Affairs

1 1 AUG 199

Date: Sun, 10 Aug 1997 21:46:44 +0700 (GMT) From: Tom Baker < Thomas. Baker@ait.ac.th> To: "Dr. Ruben Umaly" < cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: Seminar on distance learning

Dear Dr. Umaly,

It was a pleasure to see you again at AIT last week. We are most enthusiastic about the prospects of holding a two-day seminar on distance learning next year, especially now that Dr. Wichit has expressed his support and encouragement.

Dr. Wichit suggested we get a Japanese university involved in this seminar. Might I seek your advice on whom we should contact? Names of specific contact persons would be particularly helpful.

I am very much looking forward to your input. Please do not hesitate to contact me with suggestions or ideas. I will keep you informed as the plans take shape.

Many thanks, Thomas Baker

Dr. Thomas Baker Thomas.Baker@cs.ait.ac.th -or- Thomas.Baker@gmd.de

c/o Friedrich Ebert Foundation, G.P.O. Box 2781, Bangkok 10501, Thailand Home (EST+12, CET+6): +66-2-300-3434 (Feb 1997)

Fax (Ebert Foundation): +66-2-246-7030

Office at AIT: +66-2-524-5705, at NSTDA: +66-2-644-8150 ext 742

AIT - Asian Institute of Technology, Thailand NSTDA - National Scientific and Technical Development Agency, Thailand ERCIM - European Research Consortium for Informatics and Mathematics

> min (3(8(87)

Tom Baker, 07:37 14/11/97 +0, APDMEN discussions

Return-Path: <tbaker@cs.ait.ac.th>

X-Authentication-Warning: bazooka.cs.ait.ac.th: tbaker owned process doing -bs

Date: Fri, 14 Nov 1997 07:37:44 +0700 (GMT) From: Tom Baker < Thomas.Baker@ait.ac.th> Reply-To: Tom Baker < Thomas.Baker@ait.ac.th> To: "Dr. Ruben Umaly" < cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

cc: yspark@nic.hangkong.ac.kr Subject: APDMEN discussions Center for International Affairs
No. 1941/2000
114 NUV 1997

Tune. 9:30

Dear Ruben,

Just a short note to point out that there may be a technical problem with email regarding the upcoming APDMEN meeting (see attached note). I also sent a note to Ryu yesterday.

Have we set a specific time? And to whom should we regarding hotel details and such? I will be in Japan all next week, and when I return I will have just twelve days to finalize my arrangements.

I am very much looking forward to seeing you again in Tasmania.

Best regards, Tom Baker

>Date: Fri. 14 Nov 1997 09:31:47 +0900

>From: Young-sun Park <yspark@nic.hangkong.ac.kr>

>Organization: Hankuk Aviation University

>Dear Dr. Baker,

>

>Thank you or your reply. I have no problem except for the mail I sent you yesterday. As you saw, the mail should have been delivered to Japan >not to me in Korea. I am afraid that someone in Japan might have not >received the mail.

>I would like to ask you something. Prof. Soon-Kil Hong at Hankuk

>Aviation University participated in the APDMEN meeting last month. He is

>curious about what is going on from then on. Could you let me know of

>that?

>

>Sincerely,

>

>Ms. PARK Young-sun

Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

252 157 NO. 157

1

Tom Baker, 07:37 14/11/97 +0, APDMEN discussions

Dr. Thomas Baker

Thomas.Baker@cs.ait.ac.th

Thomas.Baker@gmd.de

Personal: c/o FES, GPO Box 2781, Bangkok 10501, Thailand

Work : c/o AIT-CSIM, P.O.Box 4 Klong Luang, Pathum Thani 12120, Thailand

Home (11-12 hrs ahead of USA): +66-2-300-3434

Fax ("for Tom Baker") : +66-2-246-7030, voice: +66-2-426-7013 Office at AIT : +66-2-524-5705, message: +66-2-524-5700

AIT - Asian Institute of Technology, Thailand

NSTDA - National Scientific and Technical Development Agency, Thailand ERCIM - European Research Consortium for Informatics and Mathematics